
 
 

 

 

 

 

Payments and permission slips 

for the trip to Bewilderwood 

must be done via parent mail. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are continuing our work on 

fractions but next week on 14.3 we 

will be celebrating Pie day. This is 

because the American’s do their date 

differently to ours. So for them on 

Monday it will be 3.14 the first three 

digits of Pie. 

As part of our plant topic we are hoping to grow 

potatoes. Then during our World War 2 topic we 

would like to harvest them and turn them into mash. 

We have all we need except for compost. If anyone 

has any compost (in bags) that they would like to 

donate we would be incredibly grateful. Here is a 

picture of shoots coming from our potatoes. 

Children have started a new story 

(We have excellent story writers in 

Year 3). This story is all about a bee 

who has to go to a flower to get the 

nectar. These stories are supposed 

to be comical. We are currently at 

the planning stage after having 

analysed what a good story looks like.  

 We have started our new topic which 

is all about plants. This week we are 

looking at how we use different lines 

to create pictures. We have all 

created our own line drawings of a 

daffodil and have then labelled the 

main parts of the plant. 


